
April 25, 2024 
 
Dear GA Parents and families: 
  
It is my pleasure to share with you our vendor for school supplies for the 2024-2025 school year: 
www.1stDaySchoolSupplies.com.  
  
This is an easy way to purchase most of the needed supplies for the upcoming school year and have 
them shipped directly to you without the hassle of shopping store to store and waiting in line. This is a 
service available to you and your family for Guardian Angel students in Preschool through 8th grade. 
All supplies have been uploaded to our own site which can be accessed using this link: 
  
  https://1stdayschoolsupplies.com/kits.php?sid=52374 
  
If you have trouble with the link you may go directly to: www.1stDaySchoolSupplies.com and then go to 
the area that says "Start Here," enter our school zip code "48017" and hit "Enter." The website will pull up 
a list and Guardian Angels Catholic School is at the top of the page; click on "Supply Kits" to see all 
supply kits for Preschool-8th grade. You may also purchase additional accessories if you so choose. 
 
Preschool grades list the items that can be purchased directly and include a separate list of items that 
are also required but not in the suppliers’ store. We decided to offer up some items that we may often 
have at home and that our supplier may not have offered the best pricing for.  
 
The complete supply lists for the 2024-2025 school year for Kindergarten through 8th grade are listed on 
the site. This base list is final and cannot be altered. You will also see some items that are listed 
separately under REQUIRED ITEMS NOT INCLUDED IN KIT such as headphones and the rest mat. 
These are required items for the specified grades; however, we feel that some parents/families may have 
these items already from previous years, or children, and we made these optional additions to purchase 
through 1stDaySchoolSupplies Please look at all items on your child’s/children’s lists for their grade to be 
sure you obtain all necessary supplies.  
I want to be clear. You do not have to purchase any of these items through our vendor but they are 
required for the new school year. In addition, items like backpacks, lunch bags, and water bottles are not 
listed in the school supply list on this website because we feel that this is something more personal that 
you may wish to purchase with your child regarding their personal likes and favorites. You DO have the 
option of adding these items, if you wish, in addition to the base list from 1stDaySchoolSupplies under the 
BACKPACKS & ACCESSORIES tab in each grade level. 
  
The deadline to order school supplies through 1stDaySchoolSupplies.com is July 1st! This is a hard 
deadline to ensure that all of our kits will be delivered with the required items to your home before the 
new school year begins. 
 
If you choose not to use this service, that is totally up to you. 2024-2025 School supply lists will be posted 
on the Guardian Angels Catholic School website before the end of this school year. 
  
If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me at krisdnow929@gmail.com. Thank you in 
advance for your cooperation and consideration. 
  
Sincerely yours-  
 
Kristen O’Neill  
School Supply Chair  
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